
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Employee: 
 
The Associated Construction Contractors of New Jersey is pleased to offer the 2019 ACCNJ 
Scholarship Foundation program.  This program is aimed at assisting employees of ACCNJ 
member firms with their children and grandchildren’s higher education needs. 
 
As an Active member of ACCNJ, our employees can take advantage of this fine program.  If you 
have a child or grandchild graduating high school in 2019 who is pursuing higher education and 
you meet the employee eligibility requirements, we encourage you to participate.  In addition, 
the Foundation offers the John F. Donohoe Scholarship for current Civil Engineering students. 
 
Please take some time to review the enclosed brochure which details the eligibility requirements, 
scholarship terms and submittal requirements for the scholarship program. 
 
All supporting documentation can be obtained by either contacting the ACCNJ office at 732-225-
2265 or online at www.accnj.org (on the Education link).  We encourage you to take advantage 
of the ACCNJ Scholarship Foundation.  
 
        Sincerely, 


